
WORK SESSION – BESS LAW 
TOWN BOARD 
APRIL 21, 2022

Supervisor Bowen opened the Town Board Work Session at 7:00 p.m. Thursday, April 21, 2022.

As the Town Board continues to offer “Zoom” for those who would rather participate from home. 

 The Following were present:


Supervisor:

Douglas Bowen


Council:

Michael Rowe





Phil Chimera






Donald Henry





Julie Rice
- ZOOM

Clerk:


Rebecca R Carvallo


Guests:   Alex Vacco, Kathy Thompson, and Joe Carvallo 
Zoom Guests:  Attorney Ben Wisniewski, Shelly Spacht

A Board discussion took place with Attorney Wisniewski, regarding the pros and cons to establishing a local Battery Energy Solar Storage law.  


Following a board discussion, it was agreed that the best option would be to establish a BESS Law that would only include a local law for Level 1 projects.  Supervisor Bowen directed Mr. Wisniewski to scale back the current working proposal to cover only level 1 projects for review and possible introduction at the regular monthly meeting of May 12, 2022.  


The work session was closed at 7:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo

Town Clerk
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